
SEEKING VOLUNTEERS FOR TOWN OF GREENSBORO
ADOPT-A-CULVERT PROGRAM

The Town of Greensboro has over 800 culverts that play a functional role in moving water
through road ditches or from water storage areas. Blocked or failed culverts can lead to costly
road damage and water pollution via phosphorus transport. The goal of the adopt-a-culvert
program is to ensure that ditches and culverts are maintained by cleaning on a biannual basis or
as needed. Property owners should ensure that the culvert (if you have one) where your drive
meets the town road is free of debris. Maintenance of these culverts should be completed by
the property owner. If you are unable to complete this, we can ask volunteers to help you.
We are looking for volunteers to monitor ditches and culverts on Town Roads and, if able to,
clear them of debris. This simple maintenance task will prevent culvert blockage and
significantly reduce road damage. If you want to volunteer for the adopt-a-culvert program
please fill out the form at https://forms.gle/tjhbBtAc5dHnZtBv6.

Detailed instructions will be provided when you have committed to the program.
This program is organized by the Stewards of the Greensboro Watersheds of the Greensboro
Association and the Greensboro Conservation Commission.
Email author with questions or fill out the form with the link provided..

https://forms.gle/tjhbBtAc5dHnZtBv6

